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 6th Sunday in Ordinary 

February 15th 2015 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat  14th   7.30pm John Crosby, Lisduff 
    Jerry Doyle, Glenaifreann 
    Eamon McAleer, Glenaifreann 
    Jim Lawlor, Kilnasoolagh Park 
Sun   15th  11.00am Sunday Mass  
Mon  16th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue  17th 10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.00pm Brenda Cullinan, Kilnasoolagh Park. Month’s Mind 
Wed  18th 10.00am Mass with Blessing of Ashes 
Thur  19th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri  20th 10.00am Daily Mass 
    7.00pm Jean McMahon, Knocknagun   
Sat  21st   7.30pm Mary, Jean, Maria and John Hartigan, Carnakilla 
Sun  22nd 11.00am Sean and Molly McMahon, Lemenagh 
    John Lynch, Lislea  
 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.30pm in the upstairs meet-
ing room in Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church  
Collection 
€1798.36 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact details  
and a member of the society will call you back 

Trocaire :  
Wednesday 18th February is the start of Lent 2015.  
Trocaire boxes are available in Church Porches. Your 
support is greatly appreciated. 

Ash Wednesday: There will be distribution of ashes at all 
masses on Wednesday 18th February.  
10am in Newmarket 
6.30pm in Wells  
7.30pm in Carrigerry 

New Diocesan Administrator 
                                           

Following the installation of 
Archbishop Kieran O’Reilly 
as Metropolitan Archbishop of 
Cashel and Emly on Sunday 
last the Diocese of Killaloe 
became vacant. At a meeting 
of the College of Consultors  
of the Diocese Fr. Des Hillery,    

(P.P. Nenagh), was elected as 
Administrator of the Killaloe Diocese. A diocesan 
administrator has responsibility for administering 
the day-to-day affairs of the diocese while a new 
bishop is awaited. 

Stonehall National School are now excepting enrolments for 
the school year beginning September 2015. 
Enrolment forms can be obtained from the school by contact-
ing the office at 061 362863 or by email at  
stonehallschool@gmail.com. 

Carrigerry  
 
Sun   15th 9.00am Pat O’Dea, Clonloghan  
Wed  18th 7.30pm Mass with Blessing of Ashes 
Sun   22nd  9.00am Martin and Lucy Frawley, 
    Clenagh 

Wells 
Sat    14th   6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun   15th  10.00am Dom Corbett, Bunratty 
Wed  18th   6.30pm Mass with Blessing of Ashes 
Sat    21st   6.30pm Pat Enright and is parents Bridget 
    and Patrick, Drumline 
Sun   22nd 10.00am Sunday Mass  



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

GAA NEWS:  

Intermediate Management: 

We are delighted to announce that a management team of 

Darren Hayes, Enda Kelly and Kevin Enright have been ratified 

to take charge of our Intermediate Hurlers for 2015. With five 

teams being relegated from Senior, the Intermediate grade 

will be difficult in 2015 but we are confident this manage-

ment team will be more than able for the challenge. 
 

Lotto 

Jackpot =  €6,350;  Numbers Drawn: 2, 12, 17, 24 

No Winner.:  €30 Winners: Pat Carroll, Mark Delaney, PJ 

McMahon, Kathleen Reynolds, Michéal O’Leary 

Next Draw on 15/02/15 at The Honk -Jackpot of €6500. 
 

Tradraí Launch: 

C.L.G. Cora Chaitlín are delighted to announce that Tradraí 

2014 will be launched on Thursday February 19th at our GAA 

Clubhouse. Your presence at this event is greatly welcome at 

what promises to be an enjoyable occasion for all. This will be 

the thirty second edition of Tradraí and join with us on the 

night to get your hands on a copy before anyone else. We 

look forward to seeing you there and the return of Tradraí to 

the top of all good bookshelves.  

Bingo supporting Pieta House 
The Community Centre board are getting behind the forthcoming Andrew Faul memorial Charity Match between  
Rinneanna Rovers and Newmarket Celtic on Saturday Feb 21st. The proceeds of Bingo on Wednesday February 18th 
will also go to Pieta House. This is a great additional opportunity to support this very worthy cause.  We are looking for-
ward to a large turnout on the 18th which coinsides with the Spring mid-term break. Bingo is at 8.30 pm every Wednesday 
at the Community Centre and the Jackpot on Wednesday Feb 11th will be € 4,550.  

Important Notice re booked masses…. 
 

If you booked a mass for this year(2015) before August of last 
year (2014) I would appreciate it if you would ring the office 
on 368127 from Mon - Fri between 10am & 1.30pm.   
                                                                    Thank You, Mary. 

Ennis St. Patrick’s Day Parade 2015  
 

The 2015 Ennis St. Patrick’s Day parade 
will be held on March 17th and will  
commence at 11am. The recently appointed 
parade Co-ordinator, Ger Sweeney, is  
calling on groups, businesses, societies and 
clubs in the Ennis area to get involved in 

this year’s parade.  This year the theme of the parade is 
“Celebrating Our Community”.  
 

All participating groups will be entered into a free draw. 
There are four prizes of €150 to be won and there is a “Best 
Float/Group” prize of €400.  
 

Groups from Ennis and surrounding areas are invited to par-
ticipate in what promises to be a lively, bright and fun experi-
ence. More information is available from the Co-ordinator. 
Email ennisparade@gmail.com Please like “Ennis Parade” on 
Facebook and follow developments via Twitter @ennisparade 

Parish Walks for 2015 

People & Places associated with Sport 
Kilconry Church to Stonehall Cross on Sunday March 1st. 
4.5km. Depart the Fair Green @ 3pm. All are welcome. 

Community Games News 
Quiz: The Newmarket on Fergus Community Games Quiz will 
be held in Newmarket school on Tuesday Feb. 24th at 6. 
30pm. Entry fee €2. 
 
Talent Competition : This years talent competition will be held 
immediately after the quiz (7.45 pm approx )in Newmarket 
school on Tuesday Feb. 24th.  This includes both solo and 
group competitions and winning entries may go forward to 
county competition.  Details of events, judging criteria and 
rules may be found on www.communitygames.ie  Entry fee €2 
per event. 
 
Athletics : Please note that Friday April 17th is this years date 
for Community Games Athletics. 

22 Infantry Battalion Association AGM 
The AGM of the 22 Infantry Battalion Association will take 
place in the Queens Hotel, Ennis on Wednesday 25th Febru-
ary at 8pm. All former members of the FCA Battalion or their 
families are welcome to attend.  

Irish Epilepsy Association would like to thank everyone who 
helped and contributed to their recent church gate collection. 
The amount raised in Newmarket Parish was €617 

monthly meeting will take place in 
Obair on Tuesday 17th February at 
7pm 

Do something special this Lent!  Many people choose to abstain from 
alcohol for the duration of Lent.  Take this opportunity to help someone you 
know with an alcohol or drug problem by offering up your sacrifice as a prayer 
for their freedom and well-being.  Take the Short-Term pledge and make a 
difference to someone’s life!  For more information visit 
www.pioneerassociation.ie or contact your local pioneer centre. 

*** 
Clare Crusaders Fundraiser:  The Cloughleigh branch of Comhaltas 
and Woodstock set dancers will host a Table Quiz for Clare Crusaders in 
Woodstock Golf and Country Club on Thursday 26th  February at 8pm. Table 
of 4 €20. All support greatly appreciated. 

*** 
The next Bereavement Support Information Evening will take place in Mil-
ford Care Centre on Tuesday 24th February from 7-8.30pm.  The bereave-
ment information evening is designed to give general information on grief and 
bereavement to bereaved people, their family and friends.  Members of the 
Bereavement Service will be in attendance to provide general information on 
grief and bereavement.  
The evening will comprise of: Short talk by members of the Bereavement Ser-
vice, Different experiences of Grief, Services available and Question 
Time.  The information evening is Free.  For further information please contact 
Mary O Sullivan at 061 485800 or m.osullivan@milfordcarecentre.ie or a mem-
ber of the Social Work Department. 


